Sharon Andrews, report on the meeting of the Board of Trustees Student Life Committee, 5 October 2017.

Penny Rue presented a report on "Current Civic Landscape at Wake" that contained some interesting statistics on divides in political ideology at Wake and how Wake compares to some of our peer schools. She also addressed the current freedom of speech issue on campus and shared information regarding the "Student Code of Conduct Community Review" process. This review has generated some energy and is an ongoing conversation.

The committee was also given information on current "Mental Health Trends" and most common counseling concerns for 2016-17. She shared information regarding alcohol trends and size of our Greek community as compared to some peer institutions and its relationship to binge drinking.

We were also given an update on Reynolds Gym usage and thrive activities.

Andy Chan provided an update on Wake Washington, Online Career Courses, and Wake West.